
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

      Friday 21st September 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Re: Year Three Visitor 

 

On Thursday 11th October, Year 3 will take part in an Earth Science 

Workshop run by PalaeoQuest. The children will have the opportunity to 

explore prehistoric artefacts and take part in hands-on activities. The 

workshop will enable children to develop their understanding of rocks, soils 

and fossils.  

 

Each class will spend time with the specialist throughout the day. The 

company are bringing other exciting activities for the children to complete in 

class, to extend their experience. There will be no maths or literacy on this 

day. 

 

The cost for each child to attend will be £5.30. We would like to remind 

parents that although the payment is a voluntary contribution, if the cost 

for the visit is not covered, it may have to be cancelled.  

 

Please pay and give permission online using Parentmail.  
However, if you would like to send cash or a cheque, or your child is eligible 

for Pupil Premium, please complete and return the slip below. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year Three Teaching Team 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

RE: Year 3 PalaeoQuest Workshop 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________________ in Class           to 

take part in the PalaeoQuest workshop.  

 I enclose payment of £5.30    

 My child is eligible for Pupil Premium Funding 

 

Signed __________________________   Parent/Guardian 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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